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• CCHP continues to work closely with Segal and Contra Costa County on the 2026 
Commercial Plan. 

o On 8/20/2025, CCHP was informed that Contra Costa County had accepted our 
renewal, subject to Board Approval. 

o Benefit summaries and Summaries of Benefits and Coverage (SBCs) were also sent 
to Segal/Contra Costa County in August 2025 for review. 

o CCHP sent Explanations of Coverage (EOCs) to Segal/Contra Costa County in late 
September 2025 for review.

• On 8/29/2025, 2026 CCHP Health Plan Premium Renewal Letters, with rate 
information, were sent to all relevant organizations


	Slide 106
	Slide 107: Commercial Plan Update



